
 

Minsterworth Affordable Housing Preliminary Plans  

We were delighted that over 45 people turned out on Saturday 6th September to view, 

discuss and comment on the draft plans for the Affordable Housing development 

adjacent to the Village Hall car park. It is a really good indication of the overall level 

of interest in the project. Naturally not everyone was totally in agreement, and this 

lead to some excellent suggestions coming forward. 

 A representative from Rooftop Housing Group will present a summary of your 

responses to the Parish Council on Monday 13th October at 7.30pm. Erin Davies of 

Tewkesbury Borough Council and Martin Hutchings of Gloucestershire Rural 

Community Council will also be present. All are welcome to attend. 

It has yet to be decided which homes are for partial sale or which homes are for rental, 

but if you have any interest at all and your are a Minsterworth resident or have any 

connections with Minsterworth, you need to get your name on the list 

Affordable Housing for rent  www.gloshomeseeker.co.uk 

Affordable Housing to buy  www.helptobuysouth.co.uk  

Although there was some initial opposition to their plans, we were told at the recent 

official opening that the 10 affordable homes built in Tibberton have had 80 

applications of interest so far!  

 

 


